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"i-"7 September 1979 


The Rt Hon S i r Geoffrey Howe, QC, MP 

Ch a n c e l l o r of the Exchequer 

Treasury Chambers 

Parliament S t r e e t 

LONDON SW1P 3AG 


I have read your l e t t e r of 18 September about the p o s s i b i l i t y of 

an o f f i c i a l p u b l i c a t i o n s e t t i n g out our case on the EEC Budget. 

I have a l s o seen Ian Gilmour's r e p l y . 


T h i s i s j u s t to say th a t I agree with h i s po i n t s and the rea s o n i n g 

behind them. 


I am copying t h i s to the Prime M i n i s t e r , members of OD(E) and 

S i r John. Hunt. 


SO AMES 






Civil Service Department, 
Whitehall, 

London, SW1A 2AZ 

With the Compliments 

of the 

Lord President of the Council 


